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High Commissioner visits RTB 
 
 High Commissioner, Smt. Nagma M. Mallick visited Radio Television Brunei 
(RTB) on 25th April 2018 and met with the Director of RTB, Mr. Haji Suffian bin Haji 
Bungsu and other  senior officials of RTB.  She was taken on a conducted tour of the 
RTB recording studios and other related facilities.  During her meeting, High 
Commissioner discussed the possibilities of future cooperation between news 
agencies of India and Brunei to share news items of mutual interests for use on the 
television channels of the respective countries. 
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